

## **Edmondsley Primary School**

Front Street Edmondsley County Durham DH7 6DU

Tel: 0191 3710443

E-mail: edmondsley@durhamlearning.net

www.edmondsley.durham.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs A Rees Deputy Head: Mr M Glenton

12/02/21

Dear children of Edmondsley Primary and Nursery School,

All the teachers and teaching assistants are missing you so much. School is just not the same without you all! We are planning some exciting things for when you return - hopefully that will not be too much longer.

We've had so much snow at school. Yesterday I was very brave and had a turn on a sledge - I forgot how much fun it is! Even when I fell off and tumbled down the bank which resulted in me looking like a snowman - it was really funny!

We've all learned so much this half term. When you learn something new, you usually make a few mistakes at first. Just remember this, if you've made a mistake, then you are likely to have learned something - as long as you've gone back to it and looked at it again at some point.

Everyone should have received their sticker sheets and a little pencil present from us. I hope you liked them. Teachers and Teaching Assistants have loved placing stickers on your sheets and gold coins in your Castle Team when you have shown us how hard you have worked. We'll continue this after the half term break.

Many of you have kept our School Promise this half term. You've been polite and caring to everyone in your house. I read some great e-mails last week explaining how some of you have worked as a team at home. From helping with sheep (yes, I do mean sheep) to tidying your rooms and helping with washing up - all these things need doing, so well done if you've helped and worked as a team. Next week I want you to Strive to be the best you can be because Everyone aims high at Edmondsley.

Have a good week everyone and see you soon.

Mrs Rees